



CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Dates for your diary

- 7th December—FOS Christmas Fayre
- 12th December—Y5/6
 Trip to the Pantomime
- 12th/13th December Christmas Productions
- 17th December Foundation Year Christmas Production at 2.30pm
- 18th December Reception and KS1 Christmas Party
- 19th December Christmas Lunch
- 19th December East Barnby meeting for parents at 6pm
- 20th December Years 3 and 4 Christmas Party
- 21st December—School closes for Christmas at 2.30pm / Parish Carol Service at 7pm

2019

- 7th January Staff Training day, school will not be open to pupils
- 8th January School opens for Spring Term
- 14th January Class 3 Cake stall

Staffing

We are saying a big "thank you and best wishes" to Mrs Burgess who is leaving this week to start a new job. We are in the process of appointing a new Teaching Assistant to work in Class 6. After Christmas Mrs Fleming will be working fewer hours in school and Mrs Jackson will be taking on these hours.

Poppy Appeal

Thank you to everyone who bought poppy items. The school raised £241.15 for the work of the Royal British Legion.

Christmas Productions

Next week are the KS1 and Years 3/4 Christmas Productions. If you have any spare tickets please return them to school so they can be redistributed. There are plenty of spare places for the afternoon performances but the evening performances are full. The Raffle will be drawn after the last evening production.

Parent Consultation

The next set of consultations will be held on 14th and 15th January. The electronic booking system will be open before the end of term.

Car Parking

Please can you make sure you do not park your car in the layby at the beginning and end of the school day. This is a dropping off area only.

New Lunch Menus

There will be new lunch menus in place after the Christmas holidays, a copy of which will be attached to the last newsletter of this term. These new choices will also be available on ParentPay before we break up for Christmas. Please note that when booking on ParentPay you will only be required to choose the main course and your child will be able to choose their pudding on the day.





Music Lessons with Mrs Jameson

There are, currently, spaces for violin, piano and ukulele lessons starting in January. For further details please contact the school office.

Earrings

Children are not allowed to partake in PE lessons whilst wearing earrings. Therefore, we would ask that you either ensure your child does not wear earrings to school on PE days, or is able to remove them and put them back in themselves.

If you intend to get your child's ears pierced, I would ask that you do it at the beginning of the holidays so that the earrings can be removed for PE once your child returns to school.

Thank you for your help in ensuring that the children are being kept safe during PE lessons.

Christmas Holidays

Finally, as is customary at the end of a term, school breaks up for the Christmas Holidays on 21st December at 2.30pm. A letter has been sent home with a return slip to be completed and returned to indicate that you are aware of the earlier finishing time. Please return the slip to school by Friday 14th December, at the latest.

More information can be found at www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk





NATIONAL LOTTERY FUNDED

Dates:

Wednesday, 1st May 2019 Wednesday, 8th May 2019 Wednesday, 15th May 2019 Wednesday, 22nd May 2019 Wednesday, 5th June 2019 Wednesday, 12th June 2019

Time: 4.15pm-5.15pm

Venue: Richmond School Darlington Road, Richmond, North Yorkshire DL10 7BQ Tel: 01748 850111 ext 8180

Audience: Personalised lessons for all abilities

Standard price: £20 / pupil

To book your place please register via our website: www.yesatrichmondschool.net/ Training-Events or email yes@richmondschool.net

Training led by: Stage 1 Cycles

Cycling for All



In conjunction with the Big Lottery Fund and Stage 1 Cycles Hawes, YES @ Richmond School are hosting a six session cycling training event for **all abilities**.

These sessions will be fun, game led and skilled based, and will be tailored to meet individual needs.

Places are limited so early booking is recommended.

Closing date: Friday, 8th March 2019

For further information contact Steffy Cappleman (yes@richmondschool.net) or Helen Pollard (ride@stage1cycles.co.uk)

Stage 1 Cycles is the leading provider of cycling activities in Wensleydale, North Yorkshire. As a registered Adventurous Activities provider you can be confident in the safety and quality of their activities.

All sessions are led by an appropriately qualified cycling instructor who is subject to disclosure and barring checks. Stage 1 Cycles is an Adventurous Activity Licensed Company.



MOUNTAIN



& ROAD

Cancellations/Refunds

Cancellations of training events are subject to a 25% administration fee where the cancellation is made 3 weeks or more before the date of the event. No refund is payable for a cancellation made within 2 weeks prior to the training course – in this event the full sum shown on the invoice remains payable.







THE CHOIR EXPERIENCE

RIPON CATHEDRAL 20TH JANUARY 2019 2PM-4.30PM

Join the choristers for fun games, a quick rehearsal and the chance to sing alongside the Cathedral Choir in a beautiful setting.

Open to girls & boys ages 5-10, no previous singing experience necessary.

Telephone: 01765 603496

Check out our Facebook: Ripon Cathedral Choir

Or email us on: Choiropenday@riponcathedral.org.uk

Ripon Cathedral